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C E R T I F I C A T I O N  

 
 

 

With regards to the submission of Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for the First 

Semester (January 2022 to June 2022) for Consulting Services, this certification is issued to 

certify that this Office did not conduct procurement of Consulting Services under the mode 

of Competitive Bidding for FY 2022.  

 

This has compliance to the mandatory requirement on posting of APPs and PMRs of 

respective Procuring Entities pursuant to GPPB Circular O2-2020 dated May 20, 2020 (Annex 

“A” of GPPB Resolution No. 11-2020, downloadable at the GPPB Website). 

 

This shall serve as Certification, to this effect. 

 
 

 
 

JEFFREY MICHAEL C. JAMIAS 

           Officer-in-Charge 
  Office of the District Engineer 
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